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PP   PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

 
September 9, 2022 

 

 
 

 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins 

Chair 

Prince George’s County Council 

Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 

1301 McCormick Drive 

Largo, Maryland 20774 

 

Dear Chair Hawkins: 

 

 Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration and approval is a resolution to amend the 

Redevelopment Authority’s FY 2023-2028 Approved Capital Improvement Program & Budget.   

 

 This legislation provides a total of $1,350,000 in supplementary appropriations to the FY 2023 

capital budget.  State grant funding in the amount of $850,000 has been awarded for the Suitland Manor 

Redevelopment project (8.90.0003).  This funding will support the redevelopment of a vacant and 

blighted former laundry facility into a multi-tenant commercial site as well as funding to acquire and 

demolish an old 15-unit building to redevelop into townhomes. Supplementary appropriations of 

$500,000 in State grant funds have been awarded for the Addison Road/Capitol Heights Metro Corridor 

project (8.90.0002) to support community enhancement projects along the Central Avenue Blue Line 

Metro Corridor and property acquisitions. 

 

The County Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If you have 

any questions, please contact my office or Stanley A. Earley, Director, Office of Management and Budget 

at (301) 952-3300. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Angela D. Alsobrooks 

       County Executive 
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